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The Colorado National Speedway staff and management would like to extend a special thanks
to all the drivers this season for what has started as a very successful 2013 campaign. A special
thanks goes out to the drivers and teams who competed in the 6-22-2013 Quaker Steak & Lube
& Gilpin Casino Night. We have received a lot of great feedback from the fans that all the
divisions: Pro Trucks, Legends, Pure Stocks, and Figure 8s, put on one of the best overall
shows of the year. Competitive racing, filled with drama and action, made for a night to
remember. With the large crowd on hand this night set a wonderful example of why Colorado
National Speedway is the best paved short track in the country!  
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